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“Keeping the FUN in Fundraising”FoPS
PYO BLUEBERRIES

Thankyou to all those who came and took part in the pick your own event.
You helped raise an incredible 

£75.46

Thanks also goes out to our wonderful helpers, as always we cant run events such as 
these without your help and also a HUGE thankyou to Katie Priestley and her family 

for being so generous again and allowing all proceeds to go to FoPS.

Christmas card, gift tags and gifts

The children have been busily designing their cards over the last couple of 
weeks and the order forms should be available to go out in the book bags 

very soon. 

Join us on Facebook
We have a great Facebook Group 

for anyone to join – search for 
‘Friends of Puddletown School’. 
It is a page to share information 

about school events.   
We also have a FOPS volunteer 

chat group, please just ask if you 
wish to be added. 

We use this to put calls out for 
volunteers for events throughout 

the year. 

Paying for fundraising events 

We are aware in the current 
climate that many people aren’t 

using cash or change.

When paying for any events, 
making donations or paying for 

orders, to ensure fairness for all we 
are happy to accept cheques (made 

out to FOPS) or BACS transfers 
direct to FOPS.

I would like to get involved with FoPS and be added to their mailing list (please return to the school 
office).  

Name……………………………………………………………………….……………………………………………………………….

Email…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Child/children in school ………………………………………………………. Year group…………………………………   

By completing this form you 
are consenting to us 
contacting you by email. All 
data is kept securely and 
never passed on to third 
parties.


